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Pickup stolen in Richardson County
Update: pickup was recovered in Craig, Missouri

(KLZA)-- The Richardson County Sheriff's Department is seeking the public's
assistance in locating a pickup stolen from rural Falls City.

The 2012, Dodge Ram, 2500 pickup was stolen Wednesday night.
The pickup is two-tone dark and light gray has a fuel transfer tank in the back.

Anyone with information is asked to contact the Richardson County Sheriffs
Office at 402-245-2470.
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